
 

 

With the aim of continually improving its connectivity, Pacific International Lines 
(PIL) will be adding two port calls, Shanghai and Singapore, to its weekly direct 
Gulf China Service (GCS) from 20 June 2022. The insertion of these two major 
ports into the GCS service would enable PIL to better cater to the needs of its 

customers in China and the Gulf area in the Middle East region. 

The GCS service was launched in November last year to offer customers a more 
direct and efficient service connecting Central and South China to the Gulf area 
in the Middle East. The additional port calls would provide customers with a 
greater variety of options to ship with PIL from China to the Gulf area and vice 
versa. 

The enhanced GCS service will commence with Kota Lihat ETA SHA 20 June 2022. 

The updated ports of call for GCS service are: 
Shanghai - Ningbo- Nansha - Shekou - Jebel Ali - Dammam – Singapore – 
Shanghai 

 

For further information or assistance, please approach PIL’s local sales 
representatives. 

More information on PIL’s local sales representatives can be found 
at www.pilship.com. 

http://www.pilship.com/

